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Report of a Meeting of the Youth Development Fund Sub Committee  

held on Wednesday 30 May at 10.00 am 
in the Boardroom, Papanui Service Centre 

 
  

PRESENT: Yvonne Palmer (Chairperson), Myra Barry, Ngaire Button, Megan Evans and 
Bill Bush. 
 

IN ATTENDANCE:  
Janet MacDougall (Community Board Secretary) 
Helen Miles (Community Recreation Adviser) 
 

APOLOGIES: Elsie Ellison (Community Board Principal Adviser) 
 
 

1 YOUTH DEVELOPMENT FUND – JEROME BRADLEY 
 

The Committee’s approval was sought to a request for funding from Jerome Bradley, a 15 year old 
seeking funds to travel to Dunedin, to participate and represent Canterbury Under 17 Basketball team 
at the Under 17 Southern Zone Premiership.  The event runs from the 2 - 4 June 2007. 
 
As the Board’s 2006/07 Youth Development Fund has been fully expended, the Committee resolved 
to allocate $300 from the Board’s 2006/07 Sports and recreation Fund to assist with the applicant’s 
costs in travelling to and participating in the Under 17 Southern Zone Premiership on 2-4 June 2007. 

 
 

The meeting concluded at 10.10 am. 
 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
That the information be received. 
 
CHAIRPERSON’S RECOMMENDATION 
 
That the staff recommendation be adopted. 

 
 


